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Collection March 23/24, 2024 

Green Envelopes    $5,446.50 

Loose Collection      1,868.50 

E-Transfers      1,282.51 

Total of above                 $8,597.51 

Miscellaneous Contributions 

Development & Peace $423.00 (Total $2,848.00) 

Initial Offering $20.00  (Total $3,144.00) 

Good Friday $100.00 (Total $190.00) 

Easter Sunday  $50.00 (Total $370.00) 

Easter Flowers $835.00 (Total $1,150.00) 

Acknowledged with gratitude.     

Mass in Gratitude, New Date -  

Sunday, April 7, 11:00 a.m. 
It is with great joy and gratitude that we invite 

you to join us in celebrating the purchase of our 

beloved church. We feel blessed to have been 

able to secure its future for generations to come. 

We celebrate you and your efforts. We invite you 

all to join us as we give thanks and ask for God's 

continued blessings on our community. We hope 

to see you there. 

Parish Office closed Easter Monday. 

 

Please Note - Holiday Mass Time Change 

Mass, Easter Monday, April 1,  9:00am   

(no 7:00pm Mass)  

 
Archdiocesan Marriage Preparation Course 
is scheduled for May 4, 2024, at the Archdiocesan 

Pastoral Center, 200 Military Rd, St. John’s. Couples 

can register using the following link:  

Marriage Preparation Registration | Roman Catholic 

Archdiocese of St. John's (rcsj.org)  

Once registered, couples will receive additional 

information outlining the session and schedule.  

Knights of Columbus 

Weekly crib tournament - every Tuesday, 

7pm, St. Teresa's Room, church basement. 

Enter by west side basement door. 

 

 

2024 Trouters Special Fundraiser  

3rd winner of  $1,000 –Michael Tilley 

(#2281) 

Congratulations! 

 

Next draw: Wed, Apr 3/24, 10am, Parish Office   

314 tickets available at the Parish Office M-F, 9-4. 

6 more Weekly Draws of $1,000 & 

Final Draw on May 15 for the $10,000 Grand Prize 

plus five $1,000 prizes. 

$21,000 more in prizes to be won. 

 

Thank you for your support.  

St. Teresa’s Mundy Pond Corporation  The Provincial Chapter Meeting is scheduled 

from April 8 - 12. As the entire Redemptorist 

community here at St. Teresa’s will be attend-

ing, there will be no weekday masses cele-

brated in the parish that week. The office will 

remain open for regular hours and all previously 

scheduled meetings will proceed as usual. There 

will be someone staying in the rectory during the 

week for reasons of safety and security. 

Please keep the Redemptorists in your prayers, 

especially during the week, as we gather together. 

April 7 - Second Sunday of Easter 

First Reading - Acts 4.32-35 

Second Reading - 1 John 5.1-6 

Gospel - John 20.19-31 

------------------------------------------------------------ 

           Mass Intentions April 1 - 7 
Monday  9:00am  Gert Whitten, Blair Leonard, 

  Aloysius McGrath 

Tuesday  8:00am Patrick Hayward,  

  Doug and Nellie Skirving. 

  Dorothea and Anne Donovan 

Wednesday 7:00pm   Bob Hafey, Richard Delahunty, 

  Judy Barry 

Thursday  7:00pm  Stephanie Sutton, Patrick Doyle, 

  Bill Byrne 

Friday    8:00am    Ambrose and Josephine Morgan, 

  Rose Casey, Angela Smith 

Saturday 5:00pm  The Parishioners 

Sunday   9:00am   Theresa Marshall, Felix Fahey, 

  Brian Murphy   

 11:00am  Mary Coleman, John Best, 

  Frank, Mary and Ann Marie Cleary 
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Dear friends in Christ,  

 

Easter is Christianity’s greatest feast.  St. Paul’s writes: “If Christ has not been raised, 

our preaching is useless and so is your faith.”  (1 Corinthians, 15:14). 

 

Its greatness does not lie in the event alone but in its significance and impact on the whole of 

creation.  We have been redeemed from the claws of the darkness of sin and became victorious 

with Christ’s triumph over death and sin. Light has overcome darkness and hope fills the 

earth.  As Easter people, we are called to witness to the power of Light and Life. Like Christ, 

our words and actions must shine forth to lead others to Him.  Our liturgical celebrations during 

Holy Week are meant to be spiritually nourishing and empower us to allow Christ and our faith 

in Christ to renovate our lives. 

 

We can see many ways that the Risen Lord is among us and in us; in our own lives, in our fami-

lies, in our parish community and in the world. We experience the risen Lord in the way we re-

late to others and the ways that others relate to us; in all great works that make a difference in 

the world, in our community and in our lives. 

 

I would like to express my heartfelt thanks to all those people who are involved in our parish 

ministries and other committees for their sincere dedication and hard work, which tells us a lot 

about their love for the Lord and our community.  Special thanks to our parish staff, the Parish 

Pastoral Council, Parish Finance Council, Maintenance Committee, Liturgy Committee, Blaze, 

Knights of Columbus, STMPC, Couples for Christ, caretakers, sacristans, Redemptorist Associ-

ates, Society of St Vincent de Paul, and the countless volunteers, especially the decorating com-

mittee who helped to make our Holy Week celebration meaningful and spiritually uplifting.   

Special mention to our music ministers, sacramental preparation coordinators and cate-

chists, ushers, altar servers, lectors, Eucharistic ministers, sacristans, counters, and to everyone 

who donated for Easter  

flowers.  

Thanks for those who celebrate with us through the live-streaming of our liturgies, and those 

who are supporting our parish from different parts of Canada, Thank you to everyone of you for 

your generosity to the parish, because this is what makes it possible for us to continue to reach 

out in service. 

 

As your Pastor, I am very blessed to work with all of you!  I thank God every day for all of you 

and our wonderful, loving, and supportive parishioners.  We are God’s gift to one another and to 

our community.  

 

On behalf of Frs. David and Tony, I wish you HAPPY EASTER!   

JESUS IS RISEN, ALLELUIA! ALLELUIA! 

 

Fr. Ciro Perez C.Ss.R. 

Pastor 
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